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MAY AND SUMMER INTERNSHIPS

This summer, 9 Adrian College students will be
completing roughly 40 hours of internship credits.

Many of the students will take advantage of their time
off conducting research and non-credit bearing

internships.

AC students seeking credits will be completing
professional internships experiences at the following

sites:

Green Bay Rockers

Henry Ford Executive Health Department

Lansing City Police Department

Midland Police Department

Purdue University College of Veterinary Medicine

Michigan United Methodist Camping

Crowe LLP

Sterling Heights Police Department

Mane USA

Upcoming Internships

Student Employees of
the Month

Track & Explore and
Job Pursuit

Etiquette Luncheon and
College to Classroom

Where to find us

1

2

3

4

5



STUDENT EMPLOYEES
OF THE MONTH

OCTOBER

NOVEMBERFEBRUARY

MARCH

SWAG BAG WINNER

 March Student Employee
of the Month is Isabella
Dominguez (pictured

below). Isabella has done
amazing work for The

Office of Conferences. She
was nominated by her

supervisor DeAnne Lewin
for her incredible work

ethic and drive. 

October Student Employee
of the Month is Kiersten

James (pictured left).
Kiersten has been extremely

helpful for the Academic
Service Testing Center.

Kiersten's supervisor,
Amanda McGovern,

nominated her for going the
extra mile to help students

and their office.

 November Student
Employee of the Month is
Brenden Stanko (pictured
above). Brenden has done

exceptional work at the
Arrington Ice Arena. His

supervisor, Jeremy
Symington, nominated

Brenden for his go-getter
attitude.

February Student
Employee of the Month is

Career Planning's own
Grace Croci (pictured

right). Grace takes
initiative and has proven
herself as a leader in our

office. She was nominated
by her supervisor Janna

D'Amico.

GRACE CROCI

The swag bag was donated by the
Institute for Career Planning , Adrian

College Student Life, and the
President's Office.



JOB PURSUIT

TRACK & EXPLORE

Three Adrian College students, Timothy Bilen, Alivia
Depies, and Jason Eckardt-Taing, attended the Job

Pursuit Career Fair in Lansing on February 17th. 
 

The students were able to collaborate with 40+
companies, participate in on-site interviews, have their

resume reviewed, and professional headshot taken. 
 

The students were also able to hear from speakers TaRita
Johnson, the Senior Vice President of The Right Place and

Rachel Gray, the Executive Director of Hello West
Michigan. They discussed the importance of networking

and how college students can begin building on their
professional development while still in school. 

Track And Explore: "A Nature Adventure with MIS &
Adrian College" 

This Spring, for the first three weeks in May, Adrian College
students and staff will join together with MIS to host day
long nature adventures for middle school students. The
classes are all lead by students of Adrian College in our
Teacher Education and Science departments providing
them a fun experience while also gaining leadership and
educational skills. The program is lead by Dr. Jeffery Lake

and Janna D'Amico.  Also joining this year from the
Teacher Education Department is Danielle Gilbert and Dr.

Kyle Griffith. This years grant support comes from MIS
Cares and the Consumers Energy Foundation; making it

possible to offer a free field trip to schools. 



ETIQUETTE LUNCHEON

COLLEGE TO CLASSROOM

The 'College to Classroom' Event was held

March 10th in collaboration with the Institute

for Career Planning and Teacher Education

Department. 

 
The College to Classroom event puts the

focus on our associate teachers. During this

half day event, students learn about the job

search process, participate in mock

interviews, and explore financial tips while

networking with local teachers and

principals. 

Photographed is Future Educator, Katie
Hamamn, being interviewed by Nick

Whiteley, Madison High School Assistant
Principal

On March 14th Career Planning hosted their
annual Spring Etiquette Luncheon. Adrian

College students signed up to join Mrs. Pam Van
Doren, an Adrian College Alum and member of the
Board of Trustees, for a formal meal. The luncheon

was an opportunity for students to learn about
fine dining and learn tips and tricks for acing their

next dinner interview or professional event.
 

There will be an Etiquette Dinner offered in the fall
semester for any student wanting to nail their next

social dining engagement. 



@AdrianCollegeCPAdrian College - Institute
for Career Planning
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AVAILABLE INTERNSHIP SITES

WHERE ARE WE LOCATED?

Second floor of Caine Student Center
near the Skyboxes. Drop by Monday -

Friday from 8am-4pm for the
Summer.

A big thank you to our Career
Planning student employees: Olivia

Anderson, Sydney Anderson, and
Grace Croci. We appreciate all you

do to support our office.

Living History - Interns will have a unique opportunity to participate in building the living history program at Adrian
College  form the ground up, Candidates will be required to assist in populating the system with historical data but will
also have the opportunity to help advance the program by offering their ideas and observations form their own
perspective as students and consumers of the final product. Looking to fill immediately for summer and fall.

Apply for these
internships and

more on
Handshake!

Michigan Medicine (All Majors) - Computer  Consultant intern will perform support, asset management duties, and
resolution of desktop issues for Michigan Medicine and other duties as needed as experience is gained. 

Roto Plastics- Administration assistant internship involving reviewing and updating SAFETY DATA SHEETS (SDS),
contact suppliers for current SDS, update master and department SDS books, and oversee training meetings for
employees.

Play at the Cage Baseball and Softball Academy - Internship is available for Sports Management and Business
majors, contact Tom Dishman at (734) 646-3820 for more info.

Alro Plastics -Internship open to Business majors who are interested in supply chain
management. Employment at Alro is about being part of something bigger. It's about
being on a TEAM that employs the highest levels of loyalty, honesty and integrity.


